
Ellwood Community Primary School 

Believe, Achieve, Belong 

Telephone: 01594 833232 

email: admin@ellwood.gloucs.sch.uk 
Website: www.ellwoodschool.co.uk 

 

Our value this term is: Kindness 
 

              April 21st 2023  

Oak 85%   

Chestnut       87.1%    

Beech       96.6% 

Sycamore       96.1% 

Willow       83.4% 

Weekly Attendance 

Our aim is to have our weekly attendance above 97% in line with the Local Authority’s     
expectation. This week, our whole school attendance was 92.7%. 

Well done to Beech class for getting the highest attendance this week!  

Please remember to report a child’s absence before 9.30 a.m,  

ideally before the start of school by either  phoning the  

school on 01594 833232 or emailing  

admin@ellwood.gloucs.sch.uk 

Thank you.  

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and managed to spend time together as a family. The children are 
back in the swing of learning and have worked hard this week. We have lots of exciting events and activities 
happening this term. The weather seems to be improving and the school area is looking wonderful with all the 
daffodils,  flowers and trees in blossom. 
  
Several year groups have a really busy term ahead. EYFS are focussing on ensuring they are reaching their  
early learning goals, year 1 have their phonics screening test coming up, year 2 have their end of KS1  
assessments soon, year 4 have their multiplication check and year 6 have their end of KS2 statutory  
assessments. Please keep supporting your child with these areas of learning and help them where possible. It 
will really benefit them and ensure they are where they should be and will make the next transition to their 
next year group or phase so much easier for them. It is important that they are completing their weekly 
homework, particularly their reading, phonics and times table work. 
  
There are teachers strikes coming up again in the next few weeks, we will send more information about this 
next week as soon as we know how this will impact on our school. 
  
We are looking forward to seeing you all in school during the next term for different events. 
  
Have a wonderful weekend. 
  
Kind regards 
Mrs Milford 



 

 

 



 



Curriculum 

Year 2 have started their new science topic of plants with a morning in the 
garden. All children explored the garden, planted seeds in our flower bed and 
planted a bean seed. We will be tracking the progress of the plants during 
the summer term and we are hoping to enjoy some yummy food that we've 
grown ourselves! 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



Fundraising Friday 

Each Friday, after school outside Willow Classroom, we will be selling items 
to raise money for the school. Each Friday there will something different 
for sale.   

The first Fundraising Friday is this Friday, 21st April where we will be selling 
items of children's stationery.  Items will range from 20p to 50p each.   

Many thanks for your ongoing support for our lovely little school. 



Diary Dates 

 

APRIL  

Friday 21st April   - KS1 SATS Meeting for Y2 parents    
       3:30pm - 4:00pm 

Monday 24th April   - Phonics screening meeting for Y1 parents   
       3:30pm - 4:00pm 

 

Tuesday 25th April   - Y3 Gymnastics 

 

Wednesday 26th April  - Multiplication check meeting for Y4 parents  
       3:30pm - 4:00pm 

Friday 28th April  - Cake sale 3:15-3:30 to raise money for the year 
       6 leavers event 

 

MAY 

 

Monday 1st May   - BANK HOLIDAY 

 

Tuesday 2nd May  - Y3 Gymnastics 

 

Friday 5th May   - Coronation day celebrations - wear red, white  
       and blue. Tea and cake on field 2:00pm - 3:15pm 
       Parents/Carers invited. 

 

Monday 8th May   - BANK HOLIDAY 

 

Tuesday 9th May   - Y3 Gymnastics 

 

Tuesday 9th - 12th May - KS2 SATS 

 

Monday 15th - 18th May - KS1 SATS 

 

Tuesday 16th May   - Y3 Gymnastics 


